
[DATE]

To Hon. Brad Wall, Premier of Saskatchewan; Hon. Don Morgan, Deputy Premier of Saskatchewan and Minister of Education; and Mr. Trent Wotherspoon, Leader of the Opposition

I write to you today as a supporter of Catholic education in Saskatchewan, specifically regarding Justice Donald Layh’s recent ruling against Christ the Teacher Roman Catholic Separate School Division and the Government of Saskatchewan stating that public funds cannot be used to fund the education of non-Catholic students at Catholic schools.

As a supporter of both Catholic education and choice for parents who choose that for their children, I am pleased with recent statements, made by both Premier Wall and Minister Morgan, that you will stand up for parents’ right to choose Catholic education in Saskatchewan.

I ask that you use whatever legal means necessary (such as an appeal and/or the notwithstanding clause of the charter) to stand behind your statements. This decision must be reversed so that all current and future parents have the educational choice afforded them in the constitution and that our rights are not infringed upon.

Thank you for your time, and thank you for the continued protection of religious and educational freedom for the citizens of Saskatchewan.

Sincerely,

[Name]

